NJLBA

New Jersey Licensed Beverage Association — Corona Virus (COVID 19)

As everyone is aware, we are facing a pandemic. Please be assured that our members are
following the CDC guidelines and working diligently to ensure the safety of their employees
and guests in New Jersey’s bars, restaurants and taverns.

What our licensed establishments are doing:

o Adhering to industry leading self-cleaning procedures daily;

« Ensuring high-touch areas are cleaned and disinfected more frequently;

o Educating staff members on the spread and prevention of COVID 19;

« Ensuring staff members are following sick leave procedures;

 Making sure all employees are washing their hands frequently with
soap and water and covering coughs and sneezes.

For more detailed information on the Corona virus, please click here for the
Center for Disease Control and Prevention’s website.

The health, wellness and safety of our guests and employees is our top priority.

James Filler, President
Owner, Dadz Bar & Grill
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